
POSTED 2/19/2025 

@ 3:10PM BY VILLAGE CLERK  

THERESA LAMB 

NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING-SPECIAL 

MEETING FOR THE PURPOSE OF 

THE PROPOSED 2025-26 

BUDGET, AND OTHER BUSINESS 

THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE 

VILLAGE COUNCIL. 

MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE AT 

THE VILLAGE HALL, BALDWIN 

MI, FEBRUARY 25, 2025 

AT 5:00PM 
 


